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Dear Friend,

On behalf of HighRise Basketball, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your
generous contribution in support of our 4" Annual Hoopin’ Around The Clock event. We were
able to once again build on previous success and this would not have been possible without the
tremendous continued interest and support we received from you.

On January 25" and 26", between the SportsPlex at St. Clair College in Windsor and Migration
Hall in Kingsville, we hosted 825 players, representing 75 teams, groups, and organizations from
across Southwestern Ontario, competing against one another around the clock. We hosted teams
representing the Town of Kingsville, the Ontario Provincial Police and Windsor Police Services,
Hub International, Century 21 Real Estate, and Windsor Family Credit Union, as well as several
local school and travel basketball teams. Of special note was the opportunity to once again
include OCAA league competition as the St. Clair Saints Women’s and Men’s basketball teams
hosted the University of Toronto - Mississauga Eagles.

Most importantly, in addition to bringing our community together, we were able to raise
$37,500. This year’s funds will once again be used to help support five local groups and their
efforts to support our community — Neighbourhood Charitable Alliance, St. Clair Saints Athlete
Sponsorship program, Windsor Pinoy Athletics, Windsor Cancer Centre Foundation Patient
Assistance Fund, and The Bridge - Leamington Youth Resource Centre.

We’ve come together to raise a total of $104,000 to date and look forward to continuing our
efforts. We’re hopeful we can count on your continued involvement when we hit the courts
again in January 2019.

Regards,
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Reid Innes
Organizing Team Lead - Hoopin’ Around The Clock
HighRise Basketball




